
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 29th March 2019 

This week we have been… 
 The children were all very excited when the postman delivered each of them a letter from one of their 

favourite characters! We have been encouraging the children to write a letter back and post it in our 
nursery postbox. 

 Looking carefully at print from the titles of familiar books and delivering parcels to characters from 
the corresponding books. 

 Making a card and treat for somebody special! 
 Strengthening our fingers by taking part in Dough Disco. 

Important Dates and Messages: 
 As many of you will know, Mrs Howarth will be leaving in a couple of weeks. Mrs Wicking will be 

taking over to support Mrs Flynn and will be taking on Mrs Howarth’s key children. 
 

 Thank you for signing up for Parents Evening which will be on Monday 8th April. If you still need to 
book an appointment please speak to one of the nursery staff.  
 

 We politely request that children do not bring toys from home to nursery and thank you for your 
support with this. 
 

 Calling any parent/grandparent helpers! We are in need of additional helpers for our Forest Rangers 
sessions. If you may be able to give up your time to come and help we would be very grateful. Please 
speak to the Nursery staff if this may be something you are interested in. Thank you!  

 
 Don’t forget that we will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade in the last week of term. Please can you 

create an Easter bonnet or hat at home for your child to wear during the parade.  
Our Easter Bonnet Parades will be at the following times: 
-All Day and Afternoon Children’s parade will be starting at 2.15pm in the Infant Hall on 
Thursday 11th April.  
-Morning Children’s parade will be starting at 9.00am in the Old Hall on Friday 12th April. 
We will not be serving hot refreshments but think it would be nice for parents to enjoy a slice of cake 
and a chat afterwards. All donations are welcome as we are hoping to buy some new bikes for our 
outside area.  
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Happy 4th Birthday to Romeo! 


